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Awareness Program on Beware of Job Scams on 9th August 2024 

Purpose: 

         To educate and create awareness among participants about the increasing incidents of 

job scams, how to identify them, and the steps to safeguard themselves from falling prey to 

fraudulent schemes. 

Objectives: 

1. To raise awareness about common job scams and their warning signs. 

2. To provide guidance on verifying job offers and recruiters. 

3. To educate participants on the proper channels for reporting suspected scams. 

4. To empower individuals to protect themselves and others by disseminating knowledge 

about job scams. 

Pedagogy: 

• Presentations by knowledge on job scams of police force. 

• Interactive Workshops on identifying fake job offers and verifying legitimate 

employers. 

• Distribution of Informative Brochures on recognizing and avoiding job scams. 

Participation: 

• Speakers: High-ranking police officials, a Child Welfare Committee (CWC) officer, 

cybercrime specialists, and employment experts. 

• Audience: College students, young professionals and the job seekers. 

Beneficiaries: 

•  College students and job seekers. 

  



 

Outcomes: 

1. Increased awareness among participants about the different types of job scams. 

2. Enhanced ability to detect fraudulent job offers. 

3. Better understanding of legal recourse and reporting mechanisms in case of job fraud. 

4. Participants spreading the knowledge gained, creating a ripple effect of awareness. 

 

Duration 

• 45 minutes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



A Report on Awareness Program on Beware of Job Scams 

 

Venue : Pope John Paul Hall, AVASC, Thanjavur. 

Date : 9th August 2024 

Time : 4.00 PM to 4.45 PM 

Reporter’s name: Dr. C. Kanagadhurga, Coordinator of GCC, AVASC, Thanjavur. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Vignesh, Inspector of Police delivered though provoke talk on job scams 

on 9th Aug 2024 

The Gender Champion Club, in association with the South Police Station, organized 

an awareness program on the topic "Beware of Job Scams" on 9th August 2024 in  

Pope John Paul Hall. Rev. Dr. A. John Zacharias, Correspondent & Secretary, warmly 

welcomed our chief guest Mr. Vignesh, Inspector of Police, Thanjavur. 

He delivered thought provoke talk on job scams, job fraud, and how students can 

become victims of such abuses. Mrs. Kalaivani, Child Welfare Police Officer, provided 

safety measures to protect against job scams. Nearly 75 students participated and benefited 

out of this program. The students showed great interest in the topic and actively engaged in 

discussions and interactions throughout the session.  

 


